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As we begin to close out the Fall 2021 semester, the Office of 
Residential Student Services would like to thank you for 
your commitment to the residential community and for 
continuing to make our residence halls a safe and 
supporting environment. We wish you the best of luck with 
any final exams. Be sure to stay healthy and safe this holiday 
season!  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you important information to the 
community the Office of Residential Student 
Services. You may also find out more about residential 
living our website at http://www.kean.edu/rss.  

What else to expect: Fall 2021 move-out expectations, final 
exam study tips, resident spotlight, and much more! If you 
have not attended a program as yet, be sure to check out our 
December programming calendar while visiting Cougar 
Link for more information about upcoming events! 
 


















